
 
 

 

Education on the Life Cycle of Fertility and Reproduction  

9.30am – 5pm, Wednesday 12th June 2024 

The Alan Walters Building, University of Birmingham 

           

 
CALL FOR PAPERS  
 

We warmly invite our academic friends and colleagues to this summer’s in-
person Human Reproduction Study Group Annual Conference and look forward 
to seeing previous contributors, and new faces.  
 

As always, we welcome theoretical, methodological, and empirical papers on all 
social aspects of human reproduction. We encourage papers on the topics of 
(but not limited to) everything from family planning to menopause; screening, 
prenatal care, and pregnancy, to childbirth and postnatal care; on reproductive 
loss, technologies, and justice; and on care, negligence, and anything ‘taboo’.  
 

This year we are particularly keen to receive contributions that include thought 
to education – past, current, or future possibilities – in relation to fertility and 
reproduction. We encourage you to think about new medias, and technologies, 
trends and social attitudes, policies, and cultural influences.  
 
We welcome abstracts from researchers across the social sciences and from 
colleagues working in social policy, economics, demography, law, parenting 
culture studies, midwifery, sexual and public health, and nursing. We also 
encourage students and early career researchers to respond to this call. 
 
 

ABSTRACT SUBMISSION  
Please submit abstracts of up to 250-300 words by 17:00 (BST) on Friday 19th 
April 2024 to bsa.hrsg@gmail.com. Abstracts should include a title, your 
institutional affiliation, and career stage.  
 

 
REGISTRATION  
Registration will open on Wednesday 1st May 2024.  
 
For further information or questions please contact: Dr. Amarpreet Kaur, 
a.kaur.11@bham.ac.uk or Dr. Christina Weis, christina.weis@dmu.ac.uk   
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